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Marine Society & Sea Cadets 
202 Lambeth Road 
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SE1 7JW  NAVY/FDN/01/011A/04/18(060)
 03 May 2018                                                                                            
 
Dear Martin 
 
MSSC MOU EXTENSION  
 
As you will be aware, the MOU is very close to completion. After the due process with legal checks 
and noting your suggested edits, there are some concerns which will require some further work to 
ensure that the document is acceptable for signature. Further work is required in relation to the 
indemnity and if contingent liability applies.  

 
At this late stage, this is disappointing, but the final document must be legally compliant and 
acceptable to us all.  

 
While we will endeavour to complete this as soon as possible, it would not be prudent to rush due 
process and make mistakes that could in turn negatively impact either the MSSC or MOD. 
Understanding you have already spoken to Antony Pritchard, we therefore propose an extension of 
two months until 30 June 2018 to allow us to resolve our concerns in proper time. 

 
 
 
 

FD(N)         FOST 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to: 
 
Navy TRG CORE-HQ COM 
Navy Fin Dir-Deputy 
Navy Sec-Comd Sec 
Navy SEC-1 CHARITIES HERITAGE 
 


